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Clover Dell Park reopens March 24, 2020 

Starting Tuesday, March 24, 2020 Clover Dell Park will reopen to normal hours.  However, we encourage 

our patrons to not use park playgrounds, shelters, and other facilities until further notice.  Please take the 

necessary precautions to reduce the transmission of COVID-19, including maintaining at least six feet (6’) 

of distance between all individuals that are not family members. 

We would like to thank our patrons for their cooperation the last several days. 

 

 

 


